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Coffee Morning Follow Up
Dear Parents and Carer,
Thank you to those parents who came to our first coffee morning today. It is a great time to share
thoughts, feelings and ask any questions. We have these coffee mornings each half term and try to have a
different focus each time.

You said, We did:

Communication was raised and some parents
were not getting emails/ texts.

● Today we have sent a ‘test’ text and email
to all parents. If you did not get this please
let the office know and they can check
your details are correct.

● All parents should download the Arbor App
- on here you will be able to pay for trips,
breakfast club and send messages. You
download this from the App Store:

●
● Letters are also saved on the school

website:
https://grovehouseprimary.co.uk/letters-h
ome/

Knowing what your children are learning. On our school website each year group has a page.
On here you will find the MTPs (medium term
plans) and LTPs (long term plans) that show what
your child will be covering. As well as this, each
subject has a page with more specific plans for
each area. Learning - Grove House Curriculum
https://grovehouseprimary.co.uk/

Parking and the road outside school. This is an ongoing issue and we would like to
remind parents to park safely. This will be the next
focus of our coffee morning on Friday 10th

https://grovehouseprimary.co.uk/letters-home/
https://grovehouseprimary.co.uk/letters-home/
https://grovehouseprimary.co.uk/
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November 2023. We would like to get parents'
voices around the issue and look at strategies to
improve the parking/ road situation outside
school.

Our coffee mornings this year:

Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2

Friday 15th
September 2023

Friday 10th
November 2023

Friday 12th
January 2024

Friday 1st March
2024

Friday 19th April
2024

Friday 14th June
2024

Welcome and
meet the

leadership team

Strategies to
reduce

congestion
outside school

Starting a Parent
Teacher

Association
(PTA)

TBC TBC TBC TBC

  
Yours sincerely
    

      N.Wad�
Miss N Wade
Deputy Headteacher


